
Academic GP Advanced
Fellowship Programme 

This pioneering new training programme, a partnership between Queen Mary University of
London (QMUL) and the North East London Integrated Care Board, is recruiting 20 GP Fellows

nationally to work in a full-time role; 50:50 in academic and clinical practice, for up to 5 years.

Please note the application window for GP Fellows has closed for
2025. 
We are still keen to hear from practices interested in the
programme, who are looking for a 0.5FTE GP to join their practice.

For informal enquiries, contact:
Claudia Wilke; c.wilke@qmul.ac.uk

QMUL & the Wolfson Institute of Population Health

QMUL is one of the UK’s leading research-intensive higher education
institutions. The WIPH is a dynamic and renowned Institute focused on

population health, primary care, and preventive medicine. You’ll contribute to
research aimed at improving population health, reducing health inequalities,

and advancing quality improvement initiatives in primary care using
electronic health records.

The programme will train GP Fellows in health data science, research methods, and the clinical effectiveness approach, to develop them into
future leaders delivering clinical improvements in primary care across North East London. Successful applicants will be matched to, and

provide clinical services in, a GP practice in Barking & Dagenham, Havering, Newham or Redbridge; developing their research skills as part
of the Clinical Effectiveness Group (CEG) in the Wolfson Institute of Population Health (WIPH)’s Centre for Primary Care, QMUL.


